

### The Guildford Accordion Club

Cobham Village Hall Lushington Drive Cobham Surrey KT11 2LU



# Newsletter 20th January 2023

#### Happy New Year everyone.

I hope you all had a good Christmas and are now settling down to normality.

There are a couple of festivals in the near future and I know a few of you are looking forward to enjoying them. Places are still available if you wish to go.

Tonight, we are continuing with the music list we had before Christmas. I have printed it on the back of this newsletter.

We will be finishing promptly this evening as there may be closures on the A3 Southbound at 11pm. I hope no one will be affected.

# Eastbourne Accordion Festival 3<sup>rd</sup> – 6<sup>th</sup> February 2023

#### The Queens Hotel Eastbourne. BN21 3DY

I mentioned this great festival last month.

There is a list of talented artists, also workshops and trade stands.

#### **Artists**

Gary Blair, Robin Johnstone Hyland, Jonny Kerry, Roman Voloshchuk, Harry Hussey Rosemary Wright, Nigel Pasby and Helen Newton and more to be confirmed.

There are also trade stands to purchase your accordion needs.

Guest Concerts- Your time to shine.

Busking Sessions, Playa-longs and more.....

This should be a great weekend to liven you up through the winter.

Cost £295 pp half board. Bargain for all this talent.

Tele: Colette Fiondella 07736273634 Or Gennaro Fiondella 07970303622

Email: <a href="mailto:cgffestivals@gmail.com">cgffestivals@gmail.com</a>

I am sure Gennaro, or Colette will be pleased to answer any questions you may have this evening.

## Cambridge Accordion Orchestra Day Sunday 5<sup>th</sup> March 2023 10am-4pm

The Stapleford Granary, Bury Road, Stapleford Cambridge CB22 5BP

Join Nigel Pasby, Helen Newton and Matthew Barnard along with members of the Cambridge Accordion Club for a memorable day of playing beautifully arranged music by Nigel.

A super day of inspiration for all abilities.

For further details and to book your place please Email:

<u>susanna2023@cambridgeaccordionclub.co.uk</u> Or telephone Susanna 0147 711337

# Composer Competition March 17<sup>th</sup> St Patricks Night

We are going to have a bit of fun again in March this year with our competition.

I know many of you rose to the challenge in previous years and hope you will again compose something for us all to enjoy.

We have many talented people here so get composing something no longer than four minutes so we can fit you all in.

No big prizes I am afraid, but I hope plenty of applause for your efforts.

Our Next Club Night

17<sup>th</sup> February 2023

Doors Open 7.30pm

Publication Secretary: Anita Boothby 01483 536604 email anita.boothby@guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
Our New Website Address is: guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
You can find us on Facebook